
Name of consultation: Kinlochewe Primary School 

Your comments: I would suggest that as Achnasheen is nearer to Strathgarve Primary than 
Gairloch Primary, then the catchment area should be split in two with Achnasheen going to 
Strathgarve and Kinlochewe going to Gairloch. This would mean no school transport has to try 
and get up and down Glen Docharty safely in the winter months and children in Achnasheen will 
have less travel to/from school. 

Upload documents or letters :  

I am commenting as: Local resident 

I am commenting on behalf of:  

Name:  

Title First name Last name 

Mr Kenneth Maclean 

Address:  

Enter a postcode to search for 
the address 

Choose address 
Did you find the address on 
the list above? 

iv22 2eg 
4 Bignold Place, Achnasheen, 
IV22 2EG 

Yes 

 

 


